
                 

NOVEMBER 2017 

Office News: CLOSED MondayNov 13th  in lieu of REMEBERANCE DAY .  

The children will be enjoying the snow as weather permitts!! 

Our Halloween Parties were a great success, THANK YOU to all of Our Parents who joined us & or  sent goodies!!! 

A BIG THANK YOU goes out to Alexander & his family- (Jennifer)Mom, (Lyle) Dad & sister Izabella for giving us the 

wonderful Potatoes that we enjoyed at out Thanksgiving Dinner! Yummy yummy  

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME: Turn Your CLOCKS back an HOUR – Saturday night takes effect Sunday Nov 12th. 

 

PAJAMA DAY: November 10th 2017 

 

Caterpillar Room: These little creatures are going to be enjoying the snow! Brrrr zbringing Winter inside & having fun with 

snow. Remeberance Day, Planets ( November 28th is Red Planet Day!!) & Bears are a few of the things we will be reading, 

siinging 7 doing crafts about this month. Look for our art work all over the room!! We will be reading – Brown Bear, Brown 

Bear & singing Going on a Bear Hunt.  

 

Butterfly News: Welcome to Piper who is joining us this month! We will sure have a lot of fun : ) This month we will be 

learning about Food, Insects, Colours, & Remembrance Day. Tons of arts & crafts will be adorning the walls of our room! 

These flyers will also be enjoying the chilly snow – inside and having fun in the sun room & on the deck! 

 

Ladybug News: Hi and Welcome to Gloria, Laman who are joining us this month, boy will we have some adventures!!We 

are going to be learning about Remembrance Day, Multiculturalism, and soooo much more! We are going to have a Special 

Day in our room. We will be asking if you have traditional regalia that you wear it on that day! WE WILL LET YOU KNOW 

WHEN!!!! Lots of songs, stories and crafts will be happening this month, check it out  ; )   

 

Bunny News: Hi & Welcome to Lara who is joining us. These little hoppers will be enjoying outside play time weather 

permitting. Food, Nutrition, Colours, Shapes & Remembrance Day, stories, songs & crafts is how we will be learning all about 

our themes this month.  Check out all of our crafts hanging about the room & on the walls.  

Dinosaur News: Science, Remembrance Day, Cold weather, Math as well as letters & numbers are on our agenda this month. 

Check out all of our crfts n take a peek at us on the facebook page. We will be enjoying the new snow fall when  it’s a bit 
warmer out. Taking walks in the white fluffy stuff leaving a trail to follow back!  

 

PARENTS: Flu season is headed our way!! 
The 2017/18 Influenza Immunization Program is happening NOW!!!  

Influenza immunizations will be offered, free of charge, to all Albertans six months of age and older, through AHS 

clinics, pharmacies and physicians. Plan ahead to arm yourself and your family against influenza this season! 

 

                                                                  


